
 

Terminal change at Ningbo on MD1 service 
  
Customer Advisory # MUM/2023-2024/285

  

                                                                                                          11th September 2023                   

Dear Valued Customers,                        

To ensure service quality, Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce a change in 
Ningbo terminal on MD1 from the current Ningbo Port Beilun Second Container Terminal NBSCT 
to Daxie International Terminal CMIT. 

The change will take effect from MV JEBEL ALI 026W ETA CNNGB on 15th Sep 2023 

 

 

ONE’s schedules can be found through the following link: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Please contact your local ONE representative for further information. 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

 ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 

your valuable business to ONE.                        

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact “in.gst@one-line.com” for additional 

information. 

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd.        
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